
 

 

 

Wednesday 13th January 2021 

 

مْْ
ُ
يْك
َ
مْ  عَل

َ
لا السَّ   

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We hope and pray you receive this letter in the best of health and Imaan. 

Following our communication last week regarding provision of childcare for children of 

critical workers, we would like to update our guidance on accepting children into school. 

We are willing to consider circumstances where at least one parent is a key / critical worker 

AND both parents are prevented from working from home by the nature of their 

employment. 

We have limited places so if there is excess demand then we will not be able to satisfy all 

parents and regrettably we will have to disappoint some. 

We would like to stress that the provision will be limited to childcare. Children may not be 

able to access the online learning that will be taking place, therefore, please be mindful of 

the loss of learning that your child may experience. 

If you are interested, please complete the form via the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Mbi_dd3rM0qAX2qIplpEpZWyyAbN

0dFJsnLCY5gcTzJURVpFRTgzRVM3M00wSksxUlY5VUxMVDdDUy4u  

Jazakallah 
Wassalam 
 
 
 
 
 
Hafsa Apa 
Head Teacher 
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